From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca>

Sent: Monday, September 29, 2025 2:38 PM

To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>

Cc: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>

Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0044

LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:

The decision to increase these rates will impact every household negatively. It is hard to make
ends meet as it is and this will only make it harder. As a single income household it is already
almost impossible to pay bills, feed a family and have enough left over to put gas in our
vehicles. Since I moved in to my house in 2011 I have already seen an increase of over $100 a
month on my bill. I don’t know how I could afford even more. Please do not increase our
rates. We are already paying too much as it is

Name: Diane Doucet

Do you reside in the impacted service area?: Yes





